
 

Danemill Primary School - 13.01.23 



Excellent Efforts! 

 

Well done to the following children who were sent to us for good work this week: 

*Millie in 6MT for excellent writing. 

*Dakota in 6MT for excellent writing.  

*Simon in 1RP for his excellent knowledge of his number bonds to 10. 

*Vivaan in 2LBC for his excellent recipe writing. 

*Frank in 2LBC for his excellent recipe writing. 

*Jennifer in 2LBC for her excellent recipe writing. 

*Margarita in 5LV for her writing about the Mars topic. 

Well done! 



Visitors 

 

This week, we have had visitors from our schools within our Trust. They came to review us in the 

same way that OfSTED may. The feedback from parents, pupils and staff was all positive. We were 

very pleased with the outcomes which we will share once we receive the report.  

Thank you for your ongoing support and your kind comments to the team.  



Reminder - EYFS - 2023 - 24 

 

Applications are now open for children who want to join us in EYFS for September 2023.  

This closes on the 15th January 2023.  

They can be found at:  

Apply for a primary school place | Leicestershire County Council 

If you want to come and look at our EYFS provision then sign up to attend one of our open days 

through the office.  

https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/popular-now/apply-for-a-primary-school-place


Wider Life at Danemill 

 

We really enjoy sharing children's achievements so please can you make sure that you email your 

child's achievements outside of school through to the office. We share them weekly and on our 

social media.  

Our first achievement for 2023 was Finley in Ladybirds who achieved 'Star of the Week' in his 

gymnastic class. Well done, Finley!  



 



Upcoming Spring 1 Dates 2023 

 

Sunday 15th January: EYFS applications close for August 2023 starters 

Monday 16th January: 4BM class assembly at 2:45 p.m.  

Thursday 26th January: Young Voices Concert 

Thursday 2nd February: Enterprise Day (in school for KS2 children) 

Thursday 9th February: Open Morning - E-Safety - 9:00 - 10:15 a.m.  

Tuesday 14th February: Swimming starts for Year 2 

Tuesday 14th February: Y2 SATS evening - 5 - 5:45 p.m.  

Thursday 16th February: Y4 Multiplication check evening from 5 - 5:45 p.m.  

Friday 17th February: Last day of school for the children before half term 



 

Contact Us 

 

If you need us, have a question or a query then get in touch: 

 

Danemill Primary School 

Mill Lane 

Enderby, Leicester 

0116 2862674 

office@dsatdanemill.org 

 

Visit us on the web at www.danemill.com.   

Or follow us on Facebook or Twitter @danemillprimary  

 



Headteacher: Miss Lawrence 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Hickinbottom 
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